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Dear Parent/Carer 

We are currently looking into organising an end of year trip for Year 6. We want this to be a memorable experience for them and something special to look forward to. Last year we took the children to the Warner Brothers Tour of the Harry Potter Studios near to London. It was truly an amazing day and we would love to take our children again this year.

Obviously, as this is a special visit, it is more costly than our normal trips and so we need to explore how many pupils would be interested in taking part. We have provisionally booked the visit for Thursday 2nd July 2020. The children will have a tour of the studios which will take place at 1:30pm – included in this will be the chance to see the real film sets as used in the movies alongside many, many of the props and costumes that were used and worn. The children will get chance to stand in the real ‘Great Hall’, walk down Diagon Alley and stand in the Forbidden Forest. They will also get to stand on Platform 9 ¾ and see the real Hogwarts Express! Also, visitors are invited to enter the set of Gringott’s Wizarding Bank!
The children will travel by executive coach down to the studios. We will take lunch with us and will call for tea on the way home. There will be a high volume of staff accompanying the children to ensure that they are very well supervised throughout the day. We will leave school no later than 8am and return at approximately 10pm.

We are very excited to be able to offer this visit to the children and would be delighted if they could all come along. We are hoping for a high volume of interest so that this fantastic experience can be a memorable one for as many children as possible.
The approximate cost for the visit will be £40-45 which includes coach travel, admission to the studios and a McDonalds on the way home. This will need to be paid on ParentPay. Roughly half of the money will be due before the Christmas break and the remainder to be paid by around mid January as we need to pay the Studios before the end of January to secure the places. We will ensure that the money can be paid in weekly instalments if this is favoured by parents/carers. At the moment the cost is approximate and may vary depending on numbers. If there is not sufficient uptake the visit will not go ahead. Once places are confirmed we will not be able to offer any refunds due to us having to make pre-payment for the admission tickets. 
This aim of this trip is to reward the children for their fantastic behaviour, hard work and achievements during their time in Year 6. Should your child not follow the behaviour expectations set out by the school, we reserve the right to not allow them to attend the trip. You will be made aware of this in advance of the trip and any payments made will be non-refundable. 

We are asking that all parents/carers log on to ParentPay to confirm whether or not their child will be participating in the visit. By selecting for your child to attend please understand that you are committing to your child taking part in the visit and making payment in full if we can generate enough interest for it to go ahead. Once final numbers are agreed we will not be able to add additional children as we have to purchase the tickets in advance from the studios. The final date for submission of payment to the studios is mid January and therefore any slips submitted after Wednesday 20th November will not be counted.
If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to write them in your child’s communication diary.

Many thanks
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Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal 
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